Dear Sadiq Khan (Mayor of London),
I am writing to respond to your consultation on the draft New London Plan.
I believe that everyone in London has the right to breathe clean air, have access to nature and to benefit from clean energy. I am therefore pleased to see policies in the new London Plan which seek to address these important environmental issues.
However, I believe the London Plan could be improved in the following way;
BAN all private cars and taxis and everybody use public transport
Yours sincerely Mike Marriott
I sent this email via the Friends of the Earth website. Replies will go to my personal email address.
This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.
Click https://www.mailcontrol.com/sr/pZF7jx!KMADGX2PQPOmvUgny0!6zNmYYtjCP!J8pmaeyskmy+lj6CfVPrCpIvwaSRM HGzZmJt6BSWoTyPktGDA== to report this email as spam.